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Don Parcell

To: Brian Espin
Subject: OES Rep Position on Fencing at Public High Schools

  

From: Brian Espin <37430@lapd.online>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 8:52 AM 
To: Don Parcell <dparcell@palihigh.org> 
Subject: RE: OES Rep Position on Fencing at Public High Schools 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
  
Good Morning Don, 
Might be after the fact, My position on your school fencing is based on what you and the board are trying to 
accomplish.  If you are trying to secure the campus then what you have in place works, minus the aesthetics.  Its 
up to you and the board of how secure you are trying to make your campus.  
  
Emergency : 911 
Non-Emergency : 877-275-5273 (877-ask-lapd) 
  
  
Brian Espin  #37430 

Senior Lead Officer (Pacific Palisades) 

Los Angeles Police Department 

West Los Angeles Area  
310-444-0737 

37430@lapd.online 
  


